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VÁCLAV HAVEL AIRPORT PRAGUE HANDLES OVER 50 SPECIAL CARGO 
FLIGHTS IN A MONTH 

It has been more than a month since the first flight with medical supplies on board 
landed at Václav Havel Airport Prague during the current COVID-19 pandemics. 
Since that time, we have already handled more than 50 special bringing the much-
needed medical aid to the Czech Republic. At the same time, 33 repatriation flights 
have departed from or landed in Prague. They allowed over 4,500 passengers to 
travel back home to their families and loved ones. All that could only happen 
thanks to the endless effort and dedication of all employees, firefighters, police 
and military officers and others. They deserve a big appreciation for their 
willingness to stay working at the airport every day, day or night, on the front line.

Please enjoy our new video dedicated not just to our airport employees but also to 
our partners.

#WeAreInThisTogether



INFORMATION ABOUT MEASURES APPLIED BY THE CZECH 
GOVERNMENT 

We would like to inform you of 
loosening of selected preventive 
measures connected with the 
COVID-19 pandemic, announced by 
the Government of the Czech 
Republic in recent days. As of 
Monday, 27 April 2020, the rules for 
crossing state borders have been 

changed. For more information about conditions to travel to/from the Czech 
Republic please visit our website.

MARCH OPERATING RESULTS AFFECTED BY BORDER RESTRICTIONS AND 
DECLINING AIR TRAVEL DEMAND 

Václav Havel Airport Prague remains 
open for all arrivals and departures. 
According to current statistics, a 
total of 434,719 passengers passed 
through the airport in March 2020, 
which represents a year-on-year 
decrease of 64.7%. Compared to 



March last year, the number of 
aircraft movements decreased by 47.3%.

The last month’s overall operating results were affected by the measures applied 
at both the borders of the Czech Republic and abroad and also affected by the 
declining demand for air travel around the world. In the first half of March 2020, a 
number of regular scheduled direct routes were still in operation, while in the 
second half of the month, traffic on regular connections slowed down significantly. 
However, special cargo and repatriation flights continue to head to Prague, and 
operations remain unchanged on regular direct routes to Minsk and Sofia.
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